

I. Read the following passage and answer the questions.

Nam is a student. He's in grade six. Every morning, he gets up at half past five. He brushes his teeth at five forty-five, washes his face and gets dressed, and then he has his big breakfast at six o'clock. He goes to school at six thirty. Nam's school is small. It has two floors and Nam's classroom is on the second floor.

1. What does Nam do?

.....

2. Which grade is he in?

.....

3. What time does Nam brush his teeth?

.....

4. Is Nam's school big?

.....

5. How many floors does his school have?

.....

II. Read the conversation and answer the questions. (2pts)

This is Peter. He is twenty-four years old and he's an engineer.

There are five people in his family: his father, his mother, his two sisters and he. His father is fifty-one and he is an engineer, too. His mother is forty-eight years old. She is a doctor. His sisters are twelve and seventeen. They are students.

1 . What is his name?

->.....

2 . How old is he?

->.....

3 . What does he do ?

->.....

4 . How many people are there in his family?

>.....

5 . How old is his father ?

->.....

III. Read the conversation and answer the questions. (2pts)

This is Peter. He is twenty-four years old and he's an engineer. There are five people in his family: his father, his mother, his two sisters and he. His father is fifty-one and he is an engineer, too. His mother is forty-eight years old. She is a doctor. His sisters are twelve and seventeen. They are students.

1/. Is his father an engineer?

->.....

2/. How old is his mother?

->.....

3/. Is his mother a nurse?

->.....

4/. How old are his sisters?

->.....

5/. What do his sister do?

->.....

IV. Read the following passage and choose the best answer marked A, B, C or D for each question. (2,0 pt)

My name is Linh. I'm a pupil at Kim Dong Primary School. I'm in class 5A with Lee and John. I love reading comic books. I often read them in my free time.

When I see a new word, I try to guess its meaning. I write the word in my notebook and say it many times. I often stick new words on my bedroom walls and practise reading them aloud. Lee and John love learning English too. We often learn to speak English by talking with our foreign friends in our free time. Lee is very good at English. She usually practises listening by watching cartoons on TV. She learns to write my writing emails to her friends every day. John loves reading. He goes to the library twice or three times a week. He usually read English books to practise reading. They always help me to learn English. We are happy because we can understand each other. English is necessary for communication.

1. What does Linh do?

.....

2. Which class is Linh in?

.....

3. How does Lee usually practice listening?

.....

4. Who loves reading ?

.....

5. Do they always help Linh to learn English?

IV. Read the following passage and choose the best answer marked A, B, C or D for each question. (2,0 pt)

There are four seasons in a year in our country. They are spring, summer, fall and winter. In the spring, the weather is usually warm. Sometimes it is cold, but not very cold. There are many flowers in this summer. After spring, it is the summer. In the summer, the days are long and the nights are short. We often go on vacation in the summer. Fall is a nice season. The weather is often cool. In the winter, it's usually very cold. The days are short and the nights are long. We always wear warm clothes in the winter.

1. How many seasons are there in your country? What are they?

2. What do you often do in the summer?

3. Are the days long or short in the winter?

4. What is the weather like in the fall?

5. What do you always wear in the winter?

V. Read the following passage and choose the best answer marked A, B, C or D for each question. (2,0 pt)

Hi! My name's Hung. I'm an engineer. I get up early in the morning. I go to work at 6 o'clock. I work in a big company from 8. a.m to 5. p.m. Sometimes I go to bed late at 10. p.m.

1. What's his name?

.....

2. What's his job?

.....

3. What time does he go to work?

.....

4. Does he work from 8.00 a.m to 5.00 p.m?

.....

5. Where does he work?

.....